
To: Board of Education 
 
From: Tony Barron, executive director, facilities & operations, ext. 1643  
 
Re: Pavement for Ryan Gray Playground for All Children – Hillcrest 
 
Date: September 9, 2016 
 
 
Background: 
Due to the relocation of the Ryan Gray Playground for all Children located at Hillcrest 
Elementary School, additional pavement is needed to provide safe student and public 
access. 
 
The scope of work includes the installation of sidewalks to the playground, concrete 
pads for tables and benches in addition to other ADA accessibility. A 5% contingency 
has been included for unforeseen costs. 
 
Recommendation: 
Administration recommends board approval of a contract with K & C Concrete, Inc. in 
the amount of $25,000 for concrete work at Hillcrest Elementary School. 
 
Motion: 
“I move the Board of Education approve a contract with K & C Concrete, Inc. in the 
amount of $25,000 for concrete work at Hillcrest Elementary School to be paid from the 
Capital Outlay Fund Budget.” 
 


